
To, 
Editorial Coordinator, 
Journal of Bioengineering and Biomedical Science, 
ISSN: 2155-9538 
  
  
Subject: Accepting the Editorial Board Member position of Journal of Bioengineering and Biomedical 
Science 
  
Dear Journal Coordinator, 
  
I would like to continue as an Editorial Board Member for the prestigious journal, Journal of 
Bioengineering and Biomedical Science, a renowned periodical in Bioengineering and Biomedical 
Science and allowing the journal to display my affiliation details at journal’s website. 
  
I am happy to render my continuous support and suggestion(s) for the betterment of journal in favoring 
the dissemination of scientific knowledge for the respective research community. 
  
Best wishes, 
Regards, 
  
Name: Steven C. Batterman, Ph.D. 
Designation:  Professor Emeritus of Bioengineering (Biomechanics) and Professor Emeritus of 
Bioengineering in Orthopaedic Surgery 
Current Affiliation: University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia 
Country: USA 
Contact Email: engineerscb@aol.com or batterman@aol.com 
Contact Number: 856-795-3993 
  
Suggestion or proposal:  
  
Best wishes to the journal for publication of quality articles in the field Bioengineering and Biomedical 
science. I would like to mention that 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………  . 
  

Steven C. Batterman, Ph.D. 
Forensic Engineering Consultant 
President, American Academy of Forensic Sciences, 1994-95 
Professor Emeritus 
School of Engineering and Applied Science 
School of Medicine 
University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia, PA 

In a message dated 10/10/2015 5:09:19 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, 
editor.jbbs@omicsonline.net writes: 
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Hello Dr. Steven C. Batterman, 

 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for being so supportive towards the 

development of the journal in a very short time and would be more than glad to 

acknowledge your sincere efforts in making this Journal of international repute in Open 

Access Publication era. 

 I would be honored to continue our association with you, therefore I request you to give 

official acceptance and submit the attached form as a  editorial board membership. 

Kindly submit the form at the earliest possible and  let me know of your decision on or 

before 18
th 

October, 2015. 

Awaiting for your response. 

Best Regards, 

James Franklin, 

Editorial Office – Journal of Bioengineering and Biomedical Science! 

 


